10th of January 2013

Dear Editor,


I am sending our paper no 941 titled: “Evaluation of enterochromaffin cells and melatonin secretion exponents in ulcerative colitis” after correction, including language correction done by one of co-authors prof. R.J. Reiter (USA) and I. Majsterka (Poland).


Sincerely yours,





Jan Chojnacki PhD, MD


Department of Gastroenterology, Medical University of Lodz
1 Haller’s Square, 90-647 Lodz, Poland
Tel/fax +48-42 6393049
e-mail: gastrologia@umed.lodz.pl

